



Headteacher: Mr Andrew Swainson

www.cockingtonprimary.org.uk

Email: admin@cockingtonprimary.org.uk Phone: 01803 214100 Old Mill Road, Torquay, Devon, TQ2 6AP



12 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Year 3 Torre Abbey Garden Visit

This term, as part of our art-based learning enquiry - "How can we use nature to spark our interests and talents?" - Year 3 will be visiting Torre Abbey Gardens on the afternoon of Thursday 25th September.

During the visit, the children will take both digital photographs and make sketches of the plants and trees in the garden's environment. This also links to our science topic of plants.

This date is weather-dependent and may have to change. You will be notified through Arbor if this is the case.

Please can you ensure that your child comes to school on this day dressed in their school uniform and brings appropriate clothing dependent on the weather. We will be returning to school in time for the end of the day.

If you have any questions or are available to help on the day, please speak to your class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Gibbs, Mrs Roderick and Mrs O'Connor The Year 3 Team

'Believe, Achieve, Succeed'

